THE BRITISH BROADCASTING CORPORATION

HEAD OFFICE: BROADCASTING HOUSE, LONDON, W.I

AEOLIAN HALL, NEW BOND STREET, LONDON, W.I
TELEGRAMS: BROADCASTS LONDON TELEX * CABLES: BROADCASTS LONDON-W1 * TELEX: 22182
TELEPHONE: LANGHAM 4468

January 2nd, 1969.

Dear Mr Bunzl.

Thank you very kindly for your letter and glad to learn you enjoyed "Radio Onederland". It was very kind of you to write.

I did in fact write "Pop Went The P.rates" but, alas, it never got published. Perhaps it will eventually come out when there is either a change of Government, or at the introduction of commercial radio. We shall have to wait and see.

Talking about Grove Park...which we weren't... (you were in your letter) I did used to live in Balder Rise, but left last March. I now live a little nearer the studios - Kensington.

Thanks again for writing, and a very Happy 1969 to you.

Yours sincerely, Kues